









    Dated:

To

Public Information Officer

Assistant Registrar(UG),

Indian Institute of Technology, Kharagpur,

Paschim Midnapur,West Bengal-721302

Dear Sir,

Please provide the following information under the Right to Information Act.

1. Complete details of projects that Professor Dhrubes Biswas is handling as Principal investigator and Co-Principal Investigator in all Departments /Schools in IIT Kharagpur. The details must include but must not be limited to the following: Project Title, Funding agency, Amount sanctioned, Project tenure and Present status.  

2. Complete details of consultancy that Professor Dhrubes Biswas is undertaking including Indian and Foreign consultancy. The details must include but must not be limited to the following: Consulting agency (along with its address and contact details), consultancy fees received, consultancy tenure.

3. Complete list of organizations with which Professor Dhrubes Biswas is associated from January, 2009 till date. The list must include but must not be limited to the nature of association, his designation and compensation received (if any).

This application is based on tip-offs received from personal sources. So kindly do ensure its confidentiality. A failure on this account may also endanger the safety of some people.

Preferred language in which information is desired is Hindi or English. In case any of the above-asked information is held by or related to another public authority, you are requested to transfer the application or such part of it as may be appropriate to that other public authority with an intimation to the undersigned (Section 6(3) of Right to Information Act).

It is preferable if the above information is provided in tabular format.

Fee of Rs. 45 has been attached hereby-

· Rs. 10 as fee for RTI Application

· Rs. 25 as speed post charges

· Rs. 10 as additional charges that may be incurred in processing my application

I hereby confirm that I am a citizen of India.

Please provide this information at the address given below:

Yours Sincerely,

